
From: Heigel, Catherine E. <heigelce@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Lake, SusanLAKESA@dhec.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2015 3:32:19 PM
Subject: Public Health Emergency

Hi Holly,

Just confirming back to you that DHEC does not need a public health emergency declaration to continue to 
respond to public health needs across the state (both existing and expected needs). 

Best,
Catherine
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